STATE COUNCIL FOR EDUCATOR EFFECTIVENESS 0500

March 18, 2011

At its March 18t meeting, the State Council for Educator Effectiveness (SCEE) refined language
recommendations for the continuing role of the SCEE, the role of the statewide model
evaluation system and measures of student growth. They reached consensus on
recommendations for the role of the statewide model evaluation system and measures for
student growth, providing modest wording changes.

In addition, the Council deliberated recommendations for an evaluation framework for
principals and recommendations for measuring student growth for use in principal evaluations.

The Council also discussed recommendations for a state scoring framework that would be used
to assign educators to performance levels.

Finally, the Council heard a presentation from Augenblick, Palaich and Associates, Inc. (APA)
regarding a study of anticipated costs to local school districts to implement new performance
evaluation systems.

The Council will meet again at 9am on Friday, March 25% at the Colorado Children’s Campaign,
1580 Lincoln Street, Suite 420 in Denver.

The Council will present its final recommendations to the State Board of Education at its regular
meeting on Wednesday, April 13t

Comments or questions may be submitted to the Council at SCEE@cde.state.co.us



